
Meeting Notice 
SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF TECHNICAL PROFESSIONS 

 
The South Dakota Board of Technical Professions (BoTP) will hold a meeting on Friday, 
January 20, 2023, beginning at 8:30 a.m. (MST). This meeting has been rescheduled 
for Friday, January 27, 2023, beginning at 8:00 a.m. (MST). The meeting will be held 
in the Conference Room of the Clock Tower Plaza, 2525 W. Main Street, Suite 211, 
Rapid City, SD and via Microsoft Teams. 
 
To join the meeting via Microsoft Teams, use the link below: 

• Click here to join the meeting 
• Meeting ID: 280 873 332 609  
• Passcode: nxrfx9  

To listen to the meeting via conference call, please use the following information:  
• Call: +1-605-679-7263  
• Conference ID: 634 223 242# 

 
Or scan the QR code with your phone’s camera to get information from the South 
Dakota BoTP meeting web page: 
 

 
 
This meeting will conclude at approximately at 12:00 p.m. Anyone interested in 
attending the meeting in person, by video conference or by phone is welcome. For more 
information or accommodations please contact Sherrie Dyer at 605-394-2510 or 
sherrie.dyer@state.sd.us. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTY5Y2M2YmMtMzgxNi00NjllLTlkNzgtOTIzNTU2YzQ0NWQ1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2270af547c-69ab-416d-b4a6-543b5ce52b99%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225e67a48f-3581-4ddf-bd3d-869c8e9b1172%22%7d

